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WQ.207/2018 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD   

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 23rd OCTOBER 2018 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chairman advise members how many States employees named in the report of the Independent 

Jersey Care Inquiry (R.59/2017) were removed from their positions pending an investigation into their 

actions; and will she state the nature of any such investigations and what subsequently happened to these 

employees? 

 

 

Answer 
 

At the time of the publication of the report, three current employees were named in the Independent Jersey 

Care Inquiry (R.59/2017). 

 

 All three were removed from frontline duties whilst the circumstances were reviewed, WQ 14/2018 refers. 

 

All employees were returned to their roles once the review was complete. 

 

The information provided is consistent with our aim to answer the Deputy’s question but we are unable to 

provide further detail on the nature of the investigations due to the low numbers of staff involved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


